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At the European Cheon Il Guk Assembly in Prague last month, Pres. Song officially announced the appointment
of Dr. David Earle and Mrs Patricia Earle to the position of UK Assistant National Leader couple. We would like
to wish them well in their new mission, which of course goes along with their existing role as Community
Leader for Birmingham and the Midlands.Also we would like to express sincere thanks to Rev. Dr. David Hanna
and Mrs. Kyung Ja Hanna, who have been ably carrying out this role for the past three years.

Here are a few words from Simon Cooper:

“Chieko and I are indebted to David and Kyung Ja for the support they have consistently provided for our
couple. Over the last three years as we have been finding our feet in what has been quite a new arena of
responsibility their wisdom, guidance and love have been invaluable. And although their role in this respect is
changing, we are grateful that we have the opportunity to continue to work with them in the area of education
and as Community Leaders.”

“We are also very much looking forward to working with David and Patricia and benefiting from their exciting
work in Birmingham. Again it will be an opportunity to learn a lot and inherit.”



